
No Pens Day Wednesday 

24 November 2021 



Tomorrow is No Pens Wednesday 



We won’t be using pens or pencils all day 



We will have lessons as usual – with no writing! 



We don’t learn just by reading and writing. 



We also learn by speaking and listening 



Tomorrow we will practice talking to and 
listening to others. 

We will communicate in different ways 



Practicing speaking and listening helps us to learn, 

to make friends, and say how we feel 



The next day, your teacher will give you a form 

You can say what you thought about the day. 



Speak to a member of staff  if you have any

questions  about No Pens Day. 



See you tomorrow!


